

100 Europa Drive, Suite 550 Chapel Hill, NC 27517 Office: 919-929-9979 Fax: 919-942-8606

> Jason Sullivan, Planning Director P.O. Box 54 Pittsboro, North Carolina 27312

Via Email

Dear Jason,

This letter is to confirm that Realco Acquisition Co., LLC, which owns the property adjoining the proposed location of the PSNC regulator station, supports the CCO waiver requested by NNP-Briar Chapel, LLC by letter dated October 12, 2016 ("Waiver Request"). We have reviewed the proposed Key Map and the PSNC Utility Station site plan, each drawn by CE Group and submitted with the Waiver Request and fully support approval of the waiver for the same. Also, we agree that time is of the essence and respectfully request that this matter be placed on the Board of Commissioners agenda for its meeting on November 21, 2016.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Realco Acquisition Co, LLC

By:

Edward S. Holmes, Jr., Manager